
ALL SAINTS
C of E PRIMARY

Year 5 & 6 FOOTBALL 
All Saints’ Football Team Trial 

If your child will like to be part of All Saints’ 
Football team there will be football trials on: 

 
BOYS’ TEAM - Thursday 21st September from 

3.30pm – 4.30pm  
GIRLS’ TEAM - Thursday 21st September from  

3.30pm – 4.30pm 
Your child will need to bring their PE Kits for this 

trial. 
All pupils’ in Years 5/6 are invited to try out. 

 

Welcome Meetings for Reception 2024 

• 9.30am 3rd October 2023 

• 9.30am 7th November 2023 

• 9.30am 5th December 2023 

• 9.30am 10th January 2024 
Please book at the school office. 

  
 
 
 
 

The school is using the app Schoolgateway 
for payments for school trips, school clubs 
and breakfast club.  It is also a useful tool 
for the school to communicate with you via 
text or email. 
We are no longer using SIMS Pay, so please 
download the APP today. 
If you are having issues registering, please 
see someone in the office. 
 

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 
Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 

Tel: 0208 771 9388      Fax: 020 8653 5466 

Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA                  All Believing, All Achieving  

Dear Parents/Carers                     15th September 2021 – Week 2 

  

 

 

 

   
 
    

 
                                                                         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

“Respect everyone, and love your Christian brothers and sisters.’ 1 Peter 2:17 

Dear Parents  
You are invited to meet your child’s class teacher on 
the following days to learn more about what your 
child will be taught this academic year. 

 
Time: 9.10am – 9.30am 

• Tuesday 19th September – Year 4 

• Wednesday 20th September – Year 5 

• Thursday 21st September – Year 6 

Prayers 
May God give the people of Morocco and Libya the 

strength, patience and means to recover and rebuild from 
the terrible disasters they have had to endure. 

Amen. 
 

                   Rocks Investigation 

                     Year 4 - Science 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 4 were observing and analysing 
the properties of different types of rock 
during their science lesson. 
 



Nasal Flu 
Vaccine 

The NHS Nursing 
team will be 
attending All 

Saints’ on 21st 
September to 
administer the 

Nasal Flu 
Vaccine for 

parents who 
wish their 

children to have 
it. 

Consent forms 
should have 

been returned, 
but there is still 

time to 
complete and 

hand it in. 
Please note it is 
very important 
that you return 
this form even if 

you DO NOT 
want your child 
to receive the 

vaccine. 
 

      Karate Club  Multi-Sports     Art Club  Gymnastics 
   Year 1- Year 6           Year REC- Year 6           Year REC- Year 6       Year REC – Year 6 
 
 

       Dodgeball  Street Dance 
                  Year 3 – Year 6              Year REC – Year 6   

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         Autumn Term Afterschool Activities 

Clubs run from 3.30-4.30pm 

Please book your child’s place on a club of their choice on Schoolgateway.   

Children will need to bring their PE kits for club participation. 

Please collect your child promptly at 4.30pm. 

 

 
Monday 

 

 
         Tuesday 

 
       Wednesday  

 
           Thursday 

 
           Friday 

 

Football Club  
Year REC- Year 2 

 

    

 

Basketball Club 
Year 3-Year 6                                                

 

    

 
 
 

    

Reminders 

• Download and register with Class Dojo to communicate with 
your child’s class teachers. (Invitation code letter has been sent 
out with your child.) 

 

• School gateway App – please register on the new app to book for 
clubs.  If you are experiencing any issues, please see the office. 
 

• Cool Milk – If you would like your child to receive milk daily, 
please complete the cool milk form and return to the school 
office. 
 

• School Dinners – Are you entitled to a FREE School Meal? Please 
complete a funding form and return it to the school office 
immediately.  
All school dinners are free to all pupils this year as an iniative 
from the Mayor of London. 
 

• Please label ALL school uniforms! EVEN Plimsoles! 
 

• Breakfast Club is available for all pupils Monday to Friday from 
7.45am – 8.45am, YOU MUST BOOK ON School Gateway and advise 
the office of days required in advance. £3.00 per session. 
 

 



Notices 

• 18th September – Clubs start for Autumn Term 

• 19th September 9.10am – Year 4 Welcome Meeting 

• 20th September 9.10am – Year 5 Welcome Meeting 

• 21st September 9.10am – Year 6 Welcome Meeting 

• 21st September – Nasal Flu vaccinations 

• 22nd September 9.10am – Phonics workshop for parents and carers 

• 28th September – Heights and Weights for Reception and Year 6 

• 29th September 9.10am – Maths workshop for parents and carers 

• 3rd October 9.30am – Welcome Meeting for prospective Reception 2024  

• 6th October 9.10am – Reading workshop for parents and carers 

• 13th October 9.10am – Reading and Strategies workshop for parents and carers 

• 17th October – Parents’ Evening 

• 18th October – Parents’ Evening 

• 21st October – Break up for half-term at 3.30pm 

• 30th October – INSET day 

• 21st October – Pupils return 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

With Every Blessing! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

Stars of the Week 

    Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Joshua W & 
Rosieann 

Year 1  
Dolphin Class 

Khalia & 
Adama 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

Richenda & 
Ezra 

Year 3 
 Orangutan Class 

Ram & 
Callum 

Year 4 
Cheetah Class  

Lyubomir & 
Kadidja 

Year 5 
Whales Class 

Jacob & 
Mishelle 

Year 5 
Pandas Class 

Samyar & 
Pepper 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Naomi & 
Fabio 

Attendance & Punctuality – Whole School – 92.8% 
We need to improve on attendance  

 Class % Winner 

NUR Butterflies  95.6%  
 
 

 
Well done to 

Whales as they 
have achieved 

98% attendance 
They can wear 
their jeans on 
Monday 18th 
September 

 
 

REC Giraffes 94% 

YR1 Dolphins 80.3% 

YR2 Hummingbirds 93.7% 

YR3 Orangutans 97.4% 

YR4 Cheetahs 92.6% 

YR5 Whales 98% 

YR5 Pandas 88.9% 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 96.9% 

Secondary School Application Deadline 
All application forms need to be submitted online by 31st October 2023 11.59pm. 

It’s a busy time with open mornings and open evenings for Secondary schools. 
  Please ensure that you check the Secondary schools’ websites for up to date  

information. 
We are holding some parent workshops to help with the online application process.  We will advise 
you of dates and times by letter and you will have to book a slot. 
 


